
 

 

6th June 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Re: Year 10 Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College Visit – 23rd June 2025 

Your child has chosen to attend a visit to Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College on 

Monday 23rd June 2025 to find out more about the college and the courses offered.  

Your child has also chosen which taster lesson they would like to attend, and this will 

be confirmed with them prior to the visit.  

On the day, pupils should meet on the stage at 8:45am. We will travel by coach, 

leaving school at 9.15am and returning to school for lunchtime.   

Pupils will be provided with a free doughnut / cookie and drink at breaktime. 

However, they may wish to bring extra money to purchase refreshments at 

breaktime.  

Pupils must bring a pen on the visit and must wear full school uniform.  Pupils 

who have chosen PE/Sport must bring their PE kit to change into. 

To accept or decline your child’s place, please click here to complete the online 

consent and indemnity form – please complete this by Friday 13th June 2025.  

If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Longfield Careers Team via main reception on 01325 380 815 or by emailing 

gill.smith@longfield.nalp.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gill Smith 

Careers Advisor 
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